Office of the Principal
Bethune College
No - t'i‘/ B¢ Govt. of West Bengal
181, Bidhan Sarani, Kolkata-6

Dote:02,02. 2022

Notice

As per Govt. Memo No. 89-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated
31.01.2022 it has been advised to carry out offline classes at
U.G. & P-G. level in Colleges . Therefore, the College is opened
for all students w.e.f. 3" February 2022 onwards. However,
classes for new 4" & 6" SEM will be carried out on & from 7
rebruary 2022. Details of the class schedule for the students
will be notified on 03.02.2022. However for students of 1
SEM(U.G.) all pending classes are to be completed in offline
mode including practical classes. If any student is unwilling to
attend college for offline classes she has to submit necessary
documents to the Principal (through HOD). Regarding P.G.
SEM1 classes students may contact with convener P.G.
Committee Prof. P.C. Ray.

Principal will meet all U.G. 1*' SEM students for academic
feedback.
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